
 

 

 
10 August 2016  
 
NEW ACCESS CONTROL IDENTIFICATION SYSTEM 

 
Dear Valued Residents, 

 

The trustees are continuously looking at ways to improve the security in the complex and over the last few months 

the trustees have explored the use of various security solutions to achieve same. 

 

Ultimately, the trustees have opted for the introduction of a security scanner system, which shall require all 

visitors to the complex to produce some form of identification, i.e.; driver’s license for motor vehicle drivers and 

identity documents for all other visitors. 

 

Please note that failure to adhere to the abovementioned directive will result in visitors being denied entrance into 

the complex.  

 

The new system shall come into effect as of the 10th of August 2016. 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

  

Kind regards, 

 

The Trustees 

For and on Behalf of the San Ridge Village Body Corporate  

 


